
From: Bernard L. Hansen <drbonkers@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Nov 17, 2008 at 3:42 PM
Subject: FOIA request to Michigan Dept. of Community Health
To: Mary Greco <GrecoM@michigan.gov>
Cc: bhsfoia@michigan.gov

to:
Mary Greco, Legal Affairs Coordinator
Michigan Department of Community Health
Health Policy, Regulation & Professions Administration
Office of Legal Affairs

Dear Ms. Greco,

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I request a copy of the
following documents related to Michigan Medicaid and/or the Michigan
Pharmacy Quality Improvement Project (PQIP):

1. Behavioral Pharmacy Management Reports issued monthly by
Comprehensive NeuroScience Inc., from July 2007 to the present time.

2. All records of PQIP Workgroup activity in 2008, including but not
limited to agendas, sign-in sheets, minutes, notes, and email
correspondence.

3. All Michigan "Children Under Age 5 Detail by Drug Name" reports
issued monthly by Comprehensive NeuroScience Inc. during the life of
the PQIP program, listing Prescriber Name, Prescriber ID, and Drug
Name.  It is understood that Patient Name and Patient ID shall be
redacted from these reports before they are released.

4. All Michigan "Patients on 5 or more Concurrent Behavioral Drugs"
reports issued monthly by Comprehensive NeuroScience Inc. during the
life of the PQIP program, listing Prescriber Name, Prescriber ID, and
Drug Name.  It is understood that Patient Name and Patient ID shall be
redacted from these reports before they are released.

5. An electronic copy of Michigan Medicaid data, listing all fields
available on children under age 18 in Medicaid, prescribed atypical
antipsychotic medication (drug class including brand names Abilify,
Geodon, Risperdal, Seroquel and Zyprexa) in the years 2006 and 2007,
including but not limited to: Label Name (such as "Seroquel 20 MG
tablet"), Approved Amount (dollars), Provider Name and License Number.

I may be contacted by email or telephone, if necessary, to discuss any
aspect of my request.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Bernard L. Hansen
926 E. State St.
Traverse City, MI 49686

phone: 231-946-0414
email: drbonkers@gmail.com


